On May 10, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item G4-Carl D. Perkins Federal Secondary Vocational & Technical Education Entitlement Grant 
 

REQUEST:
How will this help our career academies?  Which ones? 
RESPONSE:
 

The funds within the Perkins Grant can only be used for secondary career and technical education (CTE) student programs and affiliated staff.  It will assist all high schools within the District by providing the following items for their CTE programs: equipment, furniture, materials & supplies, computers & computer software, and teacher staff development, to name a few.  Therefore, it will assist all high schools that have career academies and career education programs.
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